8th grade
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February 3, 2023

Catholic Schools Week is always such a treat! We had fun
dressing up, learning about animals from the Silly Safari visit, having
lunch and playing BINGO with our family and friends, and we ended
the week with a beautiful Mass to celebrate CSW. It was wonderful to
see everyone who stopped by for Open House yesterday. | think we
can all agree that we are blessed with a fantastic catholic school!

Next week, the kids will start the Kids Heart Challenge during PE.
They will learn about being heart healthy and raise money for the
American Heart Association. Please check out the flyer that they
brought home today.

Other events coming up:

Rockets Mardi Gras Fun Run/5K-Join us for the Sk/Fun Run on
February 25. After the race, the Elks will be having traditional cajun
food for purchase. It's always a good time and a wonderful way to
support our students! You can pick up a race form in the office.

City Lights is March 25! This is one of the largest fundraisers of the
year! The proceeds from this event assist in keeping tuition at a
reasonable cost. Please consider donating or even better, grab your
tickets for the fun evening -dinner, dance, live and silent auction.
Find your best grass skirt and leis for a Luau themed party! Tickets
are on sale now! $35/single ticket and $280 for a table of 8. You can
purchase your tickets in the office.



In class next week:

Math- Independent Study- Systems of Equations

Science - Volcanoes

Social Studies- Topic 11- The Progressive Era

English/ Language Arts- New spelling/vocab., A Christmas Carol
Adaptation

Religion- Sacred Art in Genesis

Calendar dates
Feb 17-School Improvement Day, Dismiss @ Noon

Feb 20-Presidents Day-No School

Feb 25-Rockets Mardi Gras 5k/Fun Run

March 9-10- 8th grade STL Trip

March 25-City Lights School Fundraiser Dinner/Dance/Action

April 29- Confirmation




